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Dear Hockey Community Supporter:

I am writing on behalf of the U9 and U7 Powell River Kings to request a donation for the silent auction table that will be at our local tournament scheduled to take place on the weekend of March 25/26 at the Hap Parker Arena.

After a hiatus, the Powell River Minor Hockey Association (PRMHA) has recommitted to giving all divisions their own tournaments! We are ready to celebrate with our U9 and U7 teams, sponsors and fans and look forward to the positive impact it will have on the community. During the weekend, we will be hosting 7 out of town teams and their families visiting from the Vancouver Island. 

We would appreciate any donation you can make in the form of gift cards, merchandise, or services that we could use to raise money for our team while promoting local businesses in and around Powell River and the qathet Region. 

When you make a donation, your business will be recognized on social media and on the silent auction table throughout the weekend at our U9 and U7 Powell River Kings tournament. 

All the money raised will go directly to funding our team entrance fees into this tournament and future tournaments.  Thank you!

If you have any questions or need further information, please contact me at (604) 414-7043 or emma.green@vch.ca


Thank you for your consideration,


Emma Green 
U9 and U7 Powell River KINGS
Fundraising Volunteer 
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